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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 National Day of Mourning and Customer Service Hours
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO DECEMBER 4, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted today on the National Day of Mourning Processing and Customer Service Hours for Wednesday, December 5, 2018, as a mark of respect for George H. W. bush. As such, the federal offices will be closed to observed the National Day of Mourning, an some data processing will be impacted. We have included the link to the Electronic Announcement, it includes an attachment for the operation status of their Title IV processors and contact centers. 

CPS- will accept data on Wednesday, December 5, 2018, but will not process data or send ISIRs until Thursday, December 6, 2018.

COD- will accept and process data from schools and send back responses/acknowledgments on Wednesday, December 5, 2018, but schools will not be able to receive any federal funds on that day. Requests for changes in funding levels and for funds will not be processed until Thursday, December 6, 2018. 

Websites- All Federal Student Aid websites will remain operational on the National Day of Mourning. 

G5- will be closed

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/attachments/120418NationalDayofMourningProcessCustomerServiceHrsAttach.pdf
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